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A NOTE FROM THE PRINCIPAL... 
 

Dear Sultana Families, 

 
I would like to commend our Boys and Girls 

Basketball teams for their participation in last 

week’s tournament.  They played hard and did a 

great job. 

Next, we will be developing our Boys and Girls 

Soccer Teams try-outs and practices.  Look out 

for that information soon. 

During the month of October, there will be 

many school and district assessments in the area 

of Math and English-Language Arts.  Please be 

sure your student gets a good night rest each 

night, eats a healthy breakfast, and arrives to 
school on time each day so they can demon-

strate their learning to the very best of their 

ability. 

Should you have questions, comments, or con-

cerns at any time, please do not hesitate to con-

tact me or attend one of our many parent meet-

ings.  Sultana family voices are essential in 

providing the best in learning for our students. 

 

Respectfully, 

Adriana Melgoza, 

Principal 

 

 

 

Schools that have been successful in imple-

menting school-wide positive behavioral 

interventions and supports (PBIS) describe 

the following BENEFITS: 

1. Increases in attendance 

2. Student self-reports of a more positive 

and calm learning environment 

3. Teacher reports are more positive and 

calm learning environment 

4. Reduction in the proportion of stu-

dents who engage in behavioral disruptions 

5.   Reduction in the number of behavioral 

disruptions   

 
Please partner with us to build a positive 

home environment with adopting a few or 

all of our school-wide expectations: 

 Be Safe 

 Be Responsible 

 Be Respectful 

 

With the consistency of these expecta-

tions, being used at home and school 

there will be additional success for 

ALL.  Thank you!  
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The Reindeer Run, benefitting 

Promise Scholars, is coming De-

cember 14th.   This year the run is 

in Downtown Ontario! 

Here is the link:  http://

www.ontario5krun.com/  - click on 

‘registration now open’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sultana Spirit T-Shirts, 

Sweatshirts & Hats 

School Spirit Wear is now on sale.  

 T-shirt $12.00 

 Sweatshirts $25.00 

 Hat $15.00 

  Show your Sultana pride and where 

your School Spirit Wear every Friday! 

 

 

 

 

 

Collect those 
BE SAFE, BE RESPONSIBLE, 

BE RESPECTFUL 

Join us for Cafecito/Coffee with the Prin-
cipal on Friday, October  11th .    Parents 
in attendance stay up to date with Sul-
tana happenings and will  be entered in 
a raffle to win prizes and  a Braggin’ 
Dragon for their child. Braggin’ Dragons 
can be redeemed in our PBIS Store in 
the CUBE during open hours.   

http://www.ontario5krun.com/
http://www.ontario5krun.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


